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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Charles Sirrell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a seasonal property owner I would like to make some observations regarding the delivery charges on my Hydro
One bills.

On the quarters Sept. - Dec. 2019, Dec. - Mar. 2020, Sept. - Dec. 2020, I used no electricity. The delivery charges
on those successive bills were $122.31, $136.53 and $139.02. A massive 13.5% increase for delivery on “no usage”
bills in one year.

It seems the reclassification has been begun in stealth.





